Handout 2.1-C
06/09/21

Michele King

From: Anne Chen <annechen1201@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 9:08 AM

To: Board of Directors; rishi@rishikumar.com
Subject: Item 2.1 Board meeting June 9th

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Board members,

| appreciate your leadership and engagement to ensure we will deal with this drought and water shortage adequately.

| will do my part to conserve. For sure!

Here is my ask for your consideration

- Please consider measures to expand our reservoirs. The Anderson reservoir retrofitting project has not moved forward
much. We should get it done ASAP. During the last drought, the water level was down to 10%, and the timing would
have been perfect. Please treat this project with urgency!

- The push for high-density housing via bills such as SB-9 and SB-10 in California and Silicon Valley will only expand the
population. What are you going to do to ensure we meet the needs of our population and future droughts? We need to
find new resources and avenues for water, including the ability to store water. Please plan for the future growth of the
valley.

- Finally, please do not provide any avenue for San Jose Water Company to increase their profits via rate increases or the
one word that gets them VERY excited “surcharges”. In 2016, their profits went from $22m (baseline) to $52m thanks to
the surcharges they imposed upon us based on Valley Water's conservation mandate. But there is more; because we
conserved, they claimed they did not hit their revenue threshold and they filed for a rate increase to supplement their
already burgeoning profits. Bizarre behavior by our water company! Please do not help increase their profits any more!

My thanks to each of you for your leadership and for doing your utmost to represent the people of Santa Clara county
well.

Warren Chen, Anne Chen, Mike Chen
14720 La Rinconada Drive
Los Gatos, CA 95032



Handout 2.1-C
06/09/21

Michele King

From: A. Chan <adc.pub@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 11:01 AM

To: Board of Directors; rishi@RishiKumar.com
Subject: Item 2.1 Board meeting June 9th

Dear Board members,

| appreciate your leadership and engagement to ensure we will deal with this drought and water shortage adequately.

| will do my part to conserve. For sure!

Here is my ask for your consideration

- Please consider measures to expand our reservoirs. The Anderson reservoir retrofitting project has not moved forward
much. We should get it done ASAP. During the last drought, the water level was down to 10%, and the timing would
have been perfect. Please treat this project with urgency!

- The push for high-density housing via bills such as SB-9 and SB-10 in California and Silicon Valley will only expand the
population. What are you going to do to ensure we meet the needs of our population and future droughts? We need to
find new resources and avenues for water, including the ability to store water. Please plan for the future growth of the
valley.

- Finally, please do not provide any avenue for San Jose Water Company to increase their profits via rate increases or the
one word that gets them VERY excited “surcharges”. In 2016, their profits went from $22m (baseline) to $52m thanks to
the surcharges they imposed upon us based on Valley Water's conservation mandate. But there is more; because we
conserved, they claimed they did not hit their revenue threshold and they filed for a rate increase to supplement their
already burgeoning profits. Bizarre behavior by our water company! Please do not help increase their profits any more!

My thanks to each of you for your leadership and for doing your utmost to represent the people of Santa Clara county
well.

Anthony Chan
12554 Manor Ct,
Saratoga



Handout 2.1-C
06/09/21

Michele King

From: Don Durante <dondurante400@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 7:16 AM

To: +rishi@rishikumar.com; Board of Directors
Subject: Item 2.1 Board meeting June 9th

Dear Board members, | appreciate your leadership and engagement to ensure we will deal with this drought and water
shortage adequately. | will do my part to conserve. For sure! Here is my ask for your consideration - Please consider
measures to expand our reservoirs. The Anderson reservoir retrofitting project has not moved forward much. We should
get it done ASAP. During the last drought, the water level was down to 10%, and the timing would have been perfect.
Please treat this project with urgency! - The push for high-density housing via bills such as SB-9 and SB-10 in California
and Silicon Valley will only expand the population. What are you going to do to ensure we meet the needs of our
population and future droughts? We need to find new resources and avenues for water, including the ability to store
water. Please plan for the future growth of the valley. - Finally, please do not provide any avenue for San Jose Water
Company to increase their profits via rate increases or the one word that gets them VERY excited “surcharges”. In 2016,
their profits went from $22m (baseline) to $52m thanks to the surcharges they imposed upon us based on Valley
Water's conservation mandate. But there is more; because we conserved, they claimed they did not hit their revenue
threshold and they filed for a rate increase to supplement their already burgeoning profits. Bizarre behavior by our
water company! Please do not help increase their profits any more! My thanks to each of you for your leadership and
for doing your utmost to represent the people of Santa Clara county well. - My name Address

Sent from Gmail Mobile
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Michele King

From: Ergun Genc <ergun_genc@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 8:40 AM

To: Board of Directors; rishi@rishikumar.com
Subject: Item 2.1 Board meeting June 9th

Dear Board members,

| appreciate your leadership and engagement to ensure we will deal with this drought and water shortage adequately.
My family and | will do my part to conserve. For sure!

Here is my ask for your consideration:

- Please consider measures to expand our reservoirs. The Anderson reservoir retrofitting project has not moved forward
much. We should get it done ASAP. During the last drought, the water level was down to 10%, and the timing would
have been perfect. Please treat this project with urgency

- The push for high-density housing via bills such as SB-9 and SB-10 in California and Silicon Valley will only expand the
population. What are you going to do to ensure we meet the needs of our population and future droughts? We need to
find new resources and avenues for water, including the ability to store water. Please plan for the future growth of the
valley.

- Finally, PLEASE do not provide any avenue for San Jose Water Company, a FOR PROFIT COMPANY , to increase their
profits via rate increases or the one word that gets them VERY excited “surcharges”. In 2016, their profits went from
$22m (baseline) to $52m thanks to the surcharges they imposed upon us based on Valley Water's conservation
mandate. My water bill more than tripled even though | used less water than before. But there is more; because we
conserved, they claimed they did not hit their revenue threshold and they filed for a rate increase to supplement their
already burgeoning profits. Unacceptable behavior by a monopoly water company! Please do not help increase their
profits any more.

My thanks to each of you for your leadership and for doing your utmost to represent the people of Santa Clara county
well.

Ergun Genc
Saratoga, CA



Handout 2.1-C
06/09/21

Michele King

From: David Kalmus <dhkalmus@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 4:23 PM

To: Board of Directors; Rishi@RishiKumar.com
Subject: Item 2.1 Board meeting June 9th

Dear Board members,

| appreciate your leadership and engagement to ensure we will deal with this drought and water shortage adequately. |
will do my part to conserve. For sure! Here is my ask for your consideration - Please consider measures to expand our
reservoirs. We cannot under utilize Anderson reservoir. The retrofitting project has not moved forward as it should have.
The Federal Dam regulators eventually asked the dam be drained because it posed a risk during an earthquake. | know
you will get the dam earthquake ready and available at full capacity ASAP. - The push for high-density housing via bills
such as SB-9 and SB-10 in California and Silicon Valley will only expand the population. What are you going to do to
ensure we meet the needs of our population and future droughts? We need to find new resources and avenues for water,
including the ability to store water. Please plan for the future growth of the valley. - Finally, please do not provide any
avenue for San Jose Water Company to increase their profits via rate increases or the one word that gets them VERY
excited “surcharges”. In 2016, their profits went from $22m (baseline) to $52m thanks to the surcharges they imposed
upon us based on Valley Water's conservation mandate. But there is more; because we conserved, they claimed they did
not hit their revenue threshold and they filed for a rate increase to supplement their already burgeoning profits. Bizarre
behavior by our water company! Please do not help increase their profits any more! My thanks to each of you for your
leadership and for doing your utmost to represent the people of Santa Clara county well.

David Kalmus
19505 Via Monte Dr
Saratoga, CA 95070
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Michele King

From: Terri Singer <terrisrn@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 5:41 PM

To: Board of Directors

Cc: rishi@rishikumar.com

Subject: Drought

Dear Board Members,

| appreciate your leadership and engagement to ensure we will deal with this drought and water shortage adequately.
| will do my part to conserve. For sure!

Here is my ask for your consideration

- Please consider measures to expand our reservoirs. The Anderson reservoir retrofitting project has not moved forward
much. We should get it done ASAP. During the last drought, the water level was down to 10%, and the timing would
have been perfect. Please treat this project with urgency!

- The push for high-density housing via bills such as SB-9 and SB-10 in California and Silicon Valley will only expand the
population. What are you going to do to ensure we meet the needs of our population and future droughts? We need to
find new resources and avenues for water, including the ability to store water. Please plan for the future growth of the
valley.

- Finally, please do not provide any avenue for San Jose Water Company to increase their profits via rate increases or the
one word that gets them VERY excited “surcharges”. In 2016, their profits went from $22m (baseline) to $52m thanks to
the surcharges they imposed upon us based on Valley Water's conservation mandate. But there is more; because we
conserved, they claimed they did not hit their revenue threshold and they filed for a rate increase to supplement their
already burgeoning profits. Bizarre behavior by our water company! Please do not help increase their profits any more!

My thanks to each of you for your leadership and for doing your utmost to represent the people of Santa Clara county
well.

Sincerely,

Terri and Paul Singer
Saratoga

Sent from my iPhone



Handout 2.1-C
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Michele King

From: Nancy Sun <rn2002sun@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 9:05 AM

To: Board of Directors; +rishi@rishikumar.com
Subject: Item 2.1 Board meeting June 9th

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Board members,

| appreciate your leadership and engagement to ensure we will deal with this drought and water shortage adequately.

| will do my part to conserve. For sure!

Here is my ask for your consideration

- Please consider measures to expand our reservoirs. The Anderson reservoir retrofitting project has not moved forward
much. We should get it done ASAP. During the last drought, the water level was down to 10%, and the timing would
have been perfect. Please treat this project with urgency!

- The push for high-density housing via bills such as SB-9 and SB-10 in California and Silicon Valley will only expand the
population. What are you going to do to ensure we meet the needs of our population and future droughts? We need to
find new resources and avenues for water, including the ability to store water. Please plan for the future growth of the
valley.

- Finally, please do not provide any avenue for San Jose Water Company to increase their profits via rate increases or the
one word that gets them VERY excited “surcharges”. In 2016, their profits went from $22m (baseline) to $52m thanks to
the surcharges they imposed upon us based on Valley Water's conservation mandate. But there is more; because we
conserved, they claimed they did not hit their revenue threshold and they filed for a rate increase to supplement their
already burgeoning profits. Bizarre behavior by our water company! Please do not help increase their profits any more!

My thanks to each of you for your leadership and for doing your utmost to represent the people of Santa Clara county
well.

Richard Sun, Nancy Sun, Esther Sun, Jeremy Sun
14718 La Rinconada Drive
Los Gatos, CA 95032
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